
 
 
From: Isobel McGeever [mailto:imcgeever@iceniprojects.com]  
Sent: 29 January 2018 16:42 

To: LDFconsult 

Subject: Submission version Local Plan Consultation | Land between Froghall Lane and the Railway 
line 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Please find attached representations prepared in relation to Epping Forest District Council’s 
Submission Version local plan consultation. Attached are: 

- Representation form; and  
- Representation covering letter. 

 
I trust that the attached are in order, however should you have any comments or queries relating to 
the attached documents, please do let me know.  
 
I would appreciate confirmation of the successful receipt of these representations.  
 
Kind regards,  
Isobel 
 

 
Isobel McGeever  
Assistant Planner, Planner 
 
telephone: 020 3657 5036 
mobile: 07584 077 886 
email: imcgeever@iceniprojects.com 
 

 
 
Find Us : London | Glasgow | Manchester 
 
Follow us on : Instagram | LinkedIn | Twitter | Vimeo | Ian's Blog  

 
The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon 
this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error please contact the 
sender and destroy any copies of this information.  
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